Dear Jeff Young,

I am extremely disappointed in the political decision that was made to halt the compromise that would have helped Los Osos become unified and to move forward.

I also am very disappointed in the fines being. We voted as a community to move the sewer out of town and now you are going against that democratic process and throwing impossible burdens in the face of our newly elected officials.

The economic impact will be devastating to the community. The proposed sewer does not even accomplish a significant solution to water quality. It does nothing for the saltwater intrusion and it threatens the estuary with spills when large storms come through. In the mean time I hope we can get a project going with our Measure B that allows the people to get the quality control the other CSD apparently did not have.

I hope we can start working together and work out this situation peaceably. Otherwise it will continue to be delayed. It is such a shame our compromise was derailed. Such a shame.

Sincerely,

Katie Franklin

1613 7th 8t.

LOS OSOS (A93402

STATE OF CALIFORNIA
CENTRAL COAST WATER BOARD

Review

NOV 1 0 215

895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-7000